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DCU (Disciples of Christ United) is the Youth Ministry of UCM for Grades 7 to 12. 
 

For inquiries, please email Yeng Her: youth@unionchurch.ph 
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 The Makati Central Estate Association (MACEA) committed to open the Legazpi CarPark on Sundays  
until March 31, 2024. After this, they will evaluate whether or not to continue to operate the  

parking facility on Sundays. This depends on how many cars actually use the facility on Sundays. 

Sunday Parking Hours: 7 AM - 7 PM  
 

The car park is located beside  
the Legazpi Active Park.  

 
Entrance to the parking facility is  

at Salcedo Street. 

REMINDER: The Legazpi CarPark is available on Sundays! 
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You may now use G-Cash for your Offering.   
 

The Union Bank QR code is still active and you can still choose to use this. 

When giving using the QR code,  
please send a screenshot of your offering that was acknowledged by the bank.  

 

You may email it to treasuryasst@unionchurch.ph  
This way, UCM will be able to provide you with an Official Receipt. 

 

To find out more about other ways to give,  
please visit www.unionchurch.ph/giving 
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2 Corinthians 9:7 
Each of you should give what you have decided in your heart to give,  
not reluctantly or under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver.  

 

The blessing of giving comes in many different forms. It comes in the joy we experience  
as we reach out to those in need, and in the realization that our giving is providing others  

an opportunity to come to and grow in Christ. 
 

We ask you to pray, whether in need or plenty, about your pledge in 2024.  
 

Whatever you pledge will be used for God’s Work in the best way possible. 

There are 2 ways to pledge: 

1) Please get the Pledge Card from the 
pew racks. Once you have filled it out, 
you may drop it in any of the Pledge 
Boxes at the back of the Sanctuary or in 
the Fellowship Hall. 
 
2) Please scan the QR code 

ADVISORY: 
 

If you requested for pledge envelopes through the Accounting team,  
these are already available for you at the Information Desk, Fellowship Hall. 


